
 

 
Insurance Information 
 
NCCC requires international students to have health insurance because of the high 
cost of going to the hospital or doctor in the USA. Just one visit to the hospital can 
cost you a whole year's tuition and fees! If you get sick, we want you to know that you 
can easily see a doctor. All international students are required to use the pre-
approved insurance plan available to NCCC students.  
 
You are covered by International Medical Group (IMG) through ISI: 
International Medical Group(link is external) - Find doctors, claim information and 
much more.  
 
New and continuing students will receive an insurance card and policy information 
by email at the beginning of the term or you may pick up a physical copy of your 
I.D. card in the International Student Services Office. 
 
Please be aware that at any time you have a valid I-20 from NCCC, including 
vacation terms in the USA, you are required to purchase NCCC’s health insurance 
plan (only exception: government-sponsored students). Please do not buy health 
insurance coverage from your home country because it will not be accepted by 
NCCC.  
 
For questions regarding purchasing or extending your medical insurance plan, please 
contact the international student advisor on your campus. 
 
Local Hospitals and Urgent Care 
 
In the event of an emergency, please familiarize yourself with the local hospitals and 
urgent care clinics. 
 
More Information 
 
Please watch this video(link is external) for more information about Healthcare in 
the USA. 

https://administrators.internationalstudentinsurance.com/zones/neosho-county-community-college/
https://vimeo.com/72268541
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